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OCT 2 71983

Docket No. 50-255

Consumers Power Company
ATIN: Mr. R. B. DeWitt

Vice President
Nuclear Operations

212 West Michigan Ave.
Jackson, MI 49201

Gentlemen:

This refers to the telephone conversation between Mr. H. Cooper of your
I staff and Mr. J. Creed of this office oa October 24, 1983, regarding

arrangements for a management meeting between Messrs. D. VandeWalle,
H. Cooper, S. Kiss and W. Bodge of your office and representatives of
this office. The meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, November 9,1983,
in our office at 799 Roosevelt Road, Glen Ellyn, Illinois.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss your October 18, 1983 response,

to our Inspection Report No. 50-255/83-20(DRMSP) forwarded by our letter
dated September 14, 1983.

If you have any questions related to this meeting I will gladly discuss
them with you.

Sincerely,

J. A. Hind. Director
Division of Radiological and

Materials Safety Programs

cc: D. J. VandeWalle, Nuclear
Licensing Administrator

R. W. Montross, Manager
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Ronald Callen Michigan

Public Service Commission

8311010353 831027
DR ADOCK 05000 %D b

||h
, _

_ __

o""~'>. ,].. . Rill. . / i I
J. .!. I L. .i, .!.

.f. ind...f. .
"^ * h . . ad/fl. .i. .Boyd.... . .I son.

g /27/.83...g|...J.o/ N h.....g ..|.. 44 . b
..

"*
. ~.... .. . . .g. ,

ac 'on" 3'8 "o 80) Nac" 024o
j OFFICIAL RECORD COPY

_ _


